
As we finish our Autumn Term at Guildford Grove, I wanted to

express my delight at all the amazing Christmas productions and

events that have happened over the last two weeks. It is always a

joy to watch our pupils sing, sign, narrate, act and dance with

such pride. So a big well done to all of our pupils across the

school who took part in our Nativity performances and our

Christmas Carols on the playground. 
 

It was also lovely to hear about our choir and  Year 2 pupils

visiting the Hive to sing and sign to some of our older local

residents and I was very proud to hear about our Reception

pupils enjoying a visit to St Clare’s to make Christingles.

We hope that all our GG families enjoy a lovely rest over the

Christmas holidays and we look forward to seeing you all in 2025!

A wonderful end to the Autumn Term!
Don’t forget to keep supporting
your child with their learning
over the holidays. There are
really easy ways to help them
remember their learning from
this term over the holiday
period. Consider reading stories
together, hear them read their
school reading books, log onto
Seesaw and complete their
home learning including their
times table rock stars. Every
little bit helps!

Monday 6th January -               Start of the Spring Term
Friday 10th January -                 International Day
Friday 24th January -                 Guildford Grove’s Got Talent
Tuesday 28th January-              Movie night (details to follow)
Tuesday 11th (after school) -   Parents/carers’ consultations
Wednesday 12th February -     Parents/carers’ consultations 
                                                             (Early Closure at 1pm)
Wednesday 29th January -      INSET day - School Closed
Monday 17th February -            Half term (1 week)

Dates for your diary
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Please ensure your child has their
correct school uniform for their
return in January - details are on

our school website.


